
Saint Mary’s College Visit to JICC, March 26 2019 

 

We had such a great time with the year 11 and 12 students of Saint Mary’s College, who came to 
visit us on the 26th of March! The students were all really quick at Karuta, and also tried their hand at 
traditional Japanese toys, Kendama and Daruma Otoshi. We then ended the visit by talking about 
some amazing future opportunities in Japan, like the JET Programme. 

We really enjoy having students over to visit, so please contact us at any time if you wish to organise 
a visit of your own! Depending on distance, our staff can also visit your school if you aren’t able to 
come to us.  

 

 


